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areacentrenews
Beaulieu Imp to hit the road…
Trevor Woods (Sussex Area Centre Organiser), Bognor Regis, West Sussex

As you will know from July’s Impressions, the Imp Club had a display at the Spring Autojumble

weekend at Beaulieu. This was organised by the Hampshire Area Centre.

Also on display at the event was Beaulieu’s own Imp. They were looking to raise some money

to put it back on the road. Although it looks superb it does need some work to get it mobile. I said

to them that we, the Sussex Area Centre, would supply all the parts needed free of charge, rather

than give money for which they were grateful.

So, two months later on a sunny Saturday in July five Imps set off to Beaulieu to hand over the

said spares. 

Beaulieu hope to have the Imp ready for next year’s Spring Autojumble display and other

events. It is hoped

Practical Classics will

run a big feature on

the Imp to coincide

with this.

Right: All show and no
go – Beaulieu Imp soon
to be revived with parts

from the Sussex AC!
Below: Heather Reid,

Partnership Manager at
the National Motor

Museum, Beaulieu with
the batch of parts
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